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Statement on Pro-Life issue:
 
There are no politics when it comes to saving the lives of unborn children. Unborn children don’t care who the 
governor is or who is running for governor and neither do I. Furthermore, I welcome any and every one to support 
the lives of the unborn.
 
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
803-734-1979
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